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Dear Laura Dorbeck, 

2024/1005/L & 2024/0993/P | Part demoli restora

building, roof extension, and excava

restaurant / bar space (Sui Generis) at ground floor level; and hotel (Class C1) at upper levels; provision of

ancillary cycle parking, servicing and roostop plant, and other associated works|135-149 Shastesbury Avenue

London WC2H 8AH

SAVE Britain’s Heritage wishes to reiterate our strong objec , set out in our detailed le , to

the above applica

of a 5-storey plus plant roof extension.

Following careful assessment of the amended documenta  that the revisions submi

applicant are minor in the context of the overall scheme and do not alter our fundamental concerns about the

nature of the applica demoli  the listed building’s original fabric and a ver

extension which would cons the building’s overall height. Whilst we note the five-metre

reduc n, in our view this falls short of mi substan

harm that the proposals would cause in heritage terms to the listed building and adjacent Seven Dials and

Denmark Street Conserva

Further to the issues of harm raised in our previous le objec  due considera the

drast new Camden Local Plan which allocates the former Saville Theatre as a development site (Alloca

(HCG4)) with the requirement that “any roof extension will […] enhance the host building and be of a height and

massing that is appropriate to the site’s surrounding townscape and responds to the neighbouring conserva

areas”. The amendments do not mi  harmful impact of the roof extension’s height and massing which

would compete with and diminish the legibility of listed building’s careful design and harm the building’s currently

posi to the adjacent conserva . 



 

Conclusion 

For these reasons, and those set out in our original le  (7th May 2024) SAVE objects to this

applica  

I trust that these comments are useful to you, and I ask that you keep SAVE informed of further decisions or

consulta

Yours sincerely,

Lydia Franklin 

Conserva


